MGI’_tin Julie Mikulas
MGrlettG Regional Land Manager

August 26, 2022

Mr. Tim Cazier

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Fountain M-1981-307, Follow-up to inspection dated June 29, 2022

Dear Mr. Cazier:

Please accept this letter as our written response to the item due 08/26/2022.

1) CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: The operator shall provide documentation of having treated the tamarisk.
RESPONSE: Please accept this letter as our written request to extend the due date for this problem
from 8/26/2022 to 09/26/2022. We are working with the county extension office and have not been
able to treat it yet.

Please let me know if anything additional is needed at this time (970) 407-3631.

Sincerely,

C}«@ Mkl s—

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



